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Year 2 SATs!  
Rec 

 

 

 

Hello and welcome to loyr last newsletter of the 

 feast! 

A huge Well Done to all of our Year 2 children who 
have finished their SATs this week. A fantastic effort 
from all the children, you should all be very proud of 
yourselves! 
 

Parents Evening 
We had our most succesful turn out for this year’s 
parents’ evening and wanted to thank the parents who 
were able to make their child’s appointments and 
booking using the school spider platform.  
 

School Meals are 
Changing! 
As of the new term, we will be introducing a new 
school meal ordering system, this will mean you will 
be able to select your children’s meals from the new 
menu via Parent Pay.  If you are not registerred on 
Parent Pay and your child has school meals, please 
get in touch with the school office to receive your 
username and password. Please activate your 
account no later than Tuesday 23rd May.  
 
Please ensure any existing school meal arrears are 
cleared by Friday19th May.  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Target for 
the week 
I can show respect to all 
adults in school. 

 

Word of the 
Week 
KS1 – Giddy 
KS2 - Embarrassed 
 

French Phrase 
of the week 
‘’Le travail acharne est 
toujours payant’’ translates 
to ‘Hard work always pays 
off’ 

Ghyll Head 
Residential dates 
Wednesday 24th May – 26th 
May 2023. Please ensure 
you have completed and 
returned the medical 
information sheet back to 

 

 

 



 

Celebration Winners 

This week’s celebration winners are as follows: 
 
Nursery: Zendaya & Ismail 
Reception C: Alfie & Alexa 
Reception H: Olivia & Logan 
1A: Jack & Aki 
1C: Adam & Hussain 
2H: All of Year 2H 
2HA: Molly & Henry  
3C: Iker & Rayaan 
3H: Sara & Lottie 
4G: Erin & Ali 
4H: Adunola & Maria 
5W: Eniola & Sophia 
5S: Brooke & Miguel 
6D: Chyna & Lexi 
6G: Agosthino & Beverlyn 
 

Head Teachers Note  

Thank you to all the parents who attended parents’ 
evening this week and completed the parent survey. If 
you have yet to complete the survey, can you please 
follow this link 

https://forms.gle/DJe39Yc683LTHaB79 

Sending huge congratulations to Mr. Williamson on 
the birth of his baby daughter this week! We can’t wait 
to meet her! 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend! 

your child’s teacher by 
Monday 22/05/2023. 
 

Attendance 
Winners! 
 
6G -100% & 6G – 99.1% 
Well done Year 6! They 
have chosen to have a 
dodge ball session as a 
prize. 
 
1C -97.1% have chosen an 
extra play session on the 
purple playground- Well 
done to all in 1C! 

https://forms.gle/DJe39Yc683LTHaB79


 
 

 

 

 


